
Dear Committee,


I am writing to you as a concerned citizen regarding the fundamental principle of the separation 
of Church and State, which is crucial to maintaining our democracy and ensuring the rights of 
all individuals, regardless of their religious beliefs.


The First Amendment of the United States Constitution establishes a clear boundary between 
religious institutions and government. This separation is not merely a suggestion; it is a 
foundational tenet that protects our diverse society. It ensures that no single religious belief can 
dictate public policy or infringe upon the rights of those who may hold differing views.


Historically, the blending of religious and governmental authority has led to the oppression of 
minority faiths and the restriction of personal freedoms. When the government favors one 
religion over another, it undermines the very essence of democracy and pluralism that our 
nation was built upon. The diverse tapestry of beliefs held by our citizens is a strength, and it is 
imperative that our laws reflect and respect this diversity.


Moreover, the separation of Church and State fosters an environment where individuals are free 
to practice their faith, or to choose not to practice at all, without fear of repercussion or 
discrimination. It protects the rights of non-believers and ensures that religious doctrines do 
not interfere with personal liberties or the public good.


I urge you to consider the importance of this separation in your legislative decisions. Upholding 
the First Amendment is essential not only for the protection of individual rights but also for the 
integrity of our democratic institutions. It is vital that we remain vigilant against any efforts to 
erode this principle, as doing so could have far-reaching consequences for future generations.


Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I trust that you will advocate for policies 
that uphold the separation of Church and State, ensuring that our government remains a 
neutral entity in matters of faith.


Sincerely,


Deb Belquist


